
From: Bill Shade [mailto:a_buck12@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Thursday, March 16, 2017 2:52 PM 
To: EBSA.FiduciaryRuleExamination 
Subject: Delay Fiduciary Rule 
 
Please delay the Fiduciary Ruling that is suppose to go into effect on April 10, 2017. I believe it 
would be in the best interest of the American people to delay this ruling until further study is 
taken. DELAY! Thank you. William D Shade - Wyoming 

 
 


